
                                                                                 

 

COTTO 023/2023   October 26, 2023 

To President 
The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Subject: The investment project for the production line of Stone Plastic Composite (SPC)                   
at the Hinkong Factory of SCG Ceramics Public Company Limited 

 
SCG Ceramics Public Company Limited (“the Company”) hereby announces that the Board of 

Directors, at the meeting held on October 26, 2023, have passed a resolution to approve the investment 
project for the production line of Stone Plastic Composite (SPC) at the Hinkong Factory, Saraburi. The 
production capacity of this project is 1.8 million square meters, with a total investment value of 138 
million Baht. It is expected to be completed by the middle of 2024 

This project is an investment that aims to meet the needs of consumers who value a wide range 
of material choices and easy installation. The Stone Plastic Composite (SPC) are flooring materials that 
have beautiful designs, patterns, and textures. They come in a wide range of patterns to suit every 
space, providing 100% waterproof and termite protection, along with easy maintenance and quick 
installation. These features align with the current trend and growing demand of consumers. 

Thus, the disclosure of this transaction is not required pursuant to disclosure rule for the 
acquisition and disposition of assets. This transaction is not a connected transaction. 

 
Please be informed accordingly.  

 Yours faithfully, 
 -Signed- 
 (Mr. Numpol Malichai) 
 Managing Director 

   SCG Ceramics Public Company Limited 
 

 


